From:

Date:

To:

Brandon Perkins; Billy Campbell

Cc:

Subject:

Eagle Scout Project Proposal from Caleb Hudson Tuesday, September 17, 2024 6:17:46 PM

Attachments:

IMG 8148,heic

Caleb Hudson Eagle Proposal, docx

Caution: This email originated from an external sender. Verify the source before opening links or attachments.

Hi,

My name is Caleb Hudson, and I am a Life Scout with Troop 79 here in Tyrone. I have an Eagle project idea and would like to know if the Town of Tyrone would be interested in my proposal. My plan is to build a Little Library (this is a worldwide program that encourages literacy; http://www.littlefreelibrary.org) with donated preschool books to be placed at one of the children's playgrounds at Shamrock Park. This would give parents the opportunity to read at the park with their child(ren), or take a book home with them. I realize there is a similar library in a different location that has other books, but I was wanting to provide something specifically for preschool children next to the playground. Attached, I have included pictures of the Little Library I would like to build, and have included several pictures of proposed locations. The first picture shows the top portion of the library that will be placed on the bottom stand where small children can pick out their own books. Please let me know if this is something I could build and give to the town.

Thank you, Caleb Hudson